
CLUBS - Next week: Wednesday—Tag Rugby KS2 Mr Armstrong 3.15—4.15 

                                                  Fun & Fitness KS1 Mrs Williams 3.15—4.15 

                             Thursday—Football KS2 Mr Armstrong 3.15—4.15 

A full list of clubs for the Spring Term will be sent home next week to commence week    

beginning 16th January 

DIARY DATES 

Thurs 12th Jan — Godrevy Swimming    

Group Starts   (5 sessions  - £15) 

Fri 13th Jan — Forest Schools Group continues 

Mon 13th - Fri 17th February— Half Term 

Wed 1st March — Godrevy Kernow Tales @ Hayle 

School details to follow 6 pm 

Thurs 2nd March - St Piran’s Concert (Choir) eve 

Fri 3rd March  - St Piran’s Procession Pz am             

Godrevy 

Mon 6th March  -  KS2 Stay Safe Workshops am 

Fri 31st March – End of Term 

   Child starting school? 
Parents and carers of children who are due to start school in 
a reception class in September 2017 are reminded of the 
deadline for applying for a school place.  All applications 
for reception children (ie, those who were born between 1 
September 2012 and 31 August 2013) must be submitted by 
midnight on 15 January 2017.  Applications can be made 
online at:      www.cornwall.gov.uk/admissions 

Swimming—Please remember to return 

your child’s permission slip  & £15 if they 

are continuing lessons this term. We have 

reminded these children  today and given 

them further letters. 

Bottle Tops — Please can you send in washed 

plastic milk bottle tops; we need them in red, green 

and blue to use as lunchtime tokens. 

PE DAYS 

PE day for Fistral class will now be on a    

Wednesday.  All other 

classes remain on   Thurs-

day.  Please make sure 

your child wears their PE 

kit on the right day. 

Book Club—Children are bringing home the 

latest Scholastic Book Club leaflet today.  

Please follow the instructions on the leaflet to 

order online. 

St Erth School, School Lane, St Erth, Hayle, Cornwall, TR26 6HN Tel: 01736 753153 

www.st-erth.cornwall.sch.uk             Head teacher: Mrs N Rogers 

Toy Cars—We would very much        

appreciate donations of both small and 

large toy cars.  If you have any that your 

children no longer play with please can 

you send them into school.  Thank you. 

http://www.cornwall.gov.uk/admissions
http://www.st-erth.cornwall.sch.uk



